
Wow! What an amazing and busy start to the new decade for 

Year 6!  

This term, we have started looking at our 

new topic ‘War Heroes’ and have 

absolutely loved learning about World War 

Two. To kick-start the new topic, we took 

part in an ‘Evacuee Day’ where we dressed 

up as evacuees, made gas masks, cooked 

World War Two meals and even experienced an air raid! The 

teachers even dressed up with us! We 

were also fortunate enough to have some 

experts visit our school with lots of 

amazing military memorabilia including 

weaponry and even an American jeep from 

the 1940s!  

In English, we 

have been reading 

‘Letters from the Lighthouse’ by Emma 

Carroll and have written our own evacuee 

letters and flashback stories inspired by 

the novel. We’ve really got into our Science 

learning this term after visiting the 

University of Plymouth and the Guild Hall to take part in two 

exciting STEM events. We had the opportunity to walk like a 

dinosaur, pet (very expensive) robotic animals and even take home 

our own sample of banana DNA! 

Another highlight of Term 3 has been seeing 

our progress sky rocket! By trying our 

absolute best in all that we do, we have 

achieved great things in preparation for our 

End of Key Stage Two Assessments in May! 

Bring it on!  


